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Barbara Skarbek Joins the Commission as 
Commissioner Susan Barden’s Administrative Assistant 

 
 
The South Carolina Workers’ Compensation Commission welcomes Barbara 
Skarbek as Commissioner Susan Barden’s Administrative Assistant. Ms. Skarbek 
began her employment with the Commission on Tuesday, August 8, 2017. 
 
Ms. Skarbek’s contact information: 
 

bskarbek@wcc.sc.gov 
803-737-5660 

 
Click here to view Commissioner Barden’s preferences. 
 
Gary M. Cannon 
Executive Director 
gcannon@wcc.sc.gov  
 

1333 Main Street, 5th Floor 
P.O. Box 1715 

Columbia, S.C. 29202-1715 
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